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23.3.22 
 
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 

Easter School Sessions 
 
The staff and children have been working very hard in order to prepare the children for the 
Key Stage Two tests which take place during the week commencing 9/5/22.  
 
As part of the build up towards SATs week we will be holding an Easter school for Y6 children. 
This will run on Thursday 21st April and Friday 22nd April – 9.30 - 12:00 pm. As well as working 
hard, we are intending for the children to have fun and we will be providing drinks and snacks 
at break-time for them. The children do not have to wear uniform and need to be at the main 
entrance at 9:30. Normal behaviour expectations will apply and if your child does not engage 
or spoils the sessions for other children, we will ask for them not to continue attending. 
 
The sessions are optional, but it is expected that if your child wishes to attend, they come to 
both days. If they do so, we will provide a McDonalds lunch on the Friday. 
 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the slip below giving permission for your child to 
attend. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs P Marshall 
Deputy Head and year 6 teacher  
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I wish for my child to attend the Easter School on Thursday 21st April to Friday 22nd April. 
 
 
Child’s Name __________________________ 
 
Parents’ Signature __________________________ 
 
Please delete as appropriate: 
 
*I will collect my child from school at 12:00/ My child will walk home from school. 
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